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In this article John considers recent decisions relating to the following areas of public law practice:

two cases on the issue of whether  a vulnerable child witness should give evidence;
the test for the instruction of expert evidence
a further example of a costs order against a local authority, and
a brief reminder of the recent Supreme Court decision which ranges over a number of important
areas.

To view the full article click here

Author
John Tughan KC
Source
Family Law Week

mailto:clerks@4pb.com
http://4pb.com
http://www.familylawweek.co.uk/site.aspx?i=ed115268

